Vice President: Donna Wasilewski
Secretary: Liana Fernberger
Treasurer: Laura Best-Macia

Meetings the second
Thursday night of the month
at 6pm - All are welcome

FriendsofHML@gmail.com
Phone 518 731-8084

Dear Friend,

Your generous support and participation in the past have enabled the Friends of the Heermance Memorial
Library to contribute to the mission of The Heermance Memorial Library in meaningful and innovative ways.

In 2023
The Friends of Heermance Memorial Library
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« Garden Tour of Coxsackie dasses and lectures free making it available to everyone.
+ Teq Tasting « museum passes

+ Digital library additions
« A scholarship program for a worthy
High School senior library volunteer

« the webpage calendar which enables online program registration
« shades for all the rear facing windows
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Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library, Inc.

Name:
Address:
Email:

Support Level:[]$100.00 [1$75.00 [1$50.00 [J$25.00[]Senior: CJOther:

Please make your checks payable to Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library, Inc.

www.hccrmancclibrarg.org - One Ely Street, Coxsackie N.Y. 12051 - 518-751-8084 - {:ricndsomchml@gmail.com



Thereis so much tolook forward toin 2024

The tea-tasting

Guest lecture

“Meet Your Neighbors” event
Halloween Party

Monthly trivia night

Book signings

Art exhibits

Did you know on the library's website you can access...
- Learning a new language
- Finding and downloading digital magazines
- Free online CEU level courses on over 30 subjects
- Registering for a library program
- Links to local resources
- Book reservations and library account management
- Automatic book renewal

Call the library or email us to learn more about the Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library. Check the
library calendar frequently because new programs are added all the time. Information about events and
activities can also be found on our Facebook Page, “Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library”. “Like” us.
The Friends serves as a bridge between the community and the library. We love to hear your suggestions
like the new birdwatching program started this year. We appreciate your participation and supportin the
past and hope it will continue. Please consider using the enclosed return envelope and tear off slip to send
your donation. All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. You will receive an
acknowledgment and receipts are available on request. We're very interested in your ideas and suggestions
for future programs and events. An active library serves and enriches the entire community.

Best regards,
The Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library

PS: Join us at one of our monthly meetings to learn more and contribute your ideas.

Would you like to help the library in other ways?

“Please contact me; I'd love to participate in the following activities:”

] Annual appeal letter The Friends of the Heermance Memorial Library
[ISet up/clean-up at library events meet the second Thursday every month at 6PM at
[IPublicity/social media the library. We hope you'lljoin us!

[JFriends member recruitment

[L1Baking/cooking for library events Email

[1“l have a new fundraising idea”

Telephone



